
Strathclyde Concessionary Travel Scheme Joint Committee 

Pre Audit Inspection of Accounts for the year ended 31 March 2024 

Notice is hereby given in accordance with sections 101 and 195 of the Local Government (Scotland) 
Act 1973 and Regulation 9 of the Local Authority Accounts (Scotland) Regulations 2014 that: 

(a) The unaudited accounts of Strathclyde Concessionary Travel Scheme Joint Committee 
(SCTS) for the year ended 31 March 2024 and supporting information (i.e. all books, deeds, 
contracts, bills, vouchers and receipts relating thereto) will be available for public inspection 
at 131 St.Vincent Street, Glasgow, G2 5JF during normal office hours from 21 June 2024 
to 11 July 2024, both dates inclusive. 

(b) A copy of the unaudited accounts will be published on the website 

www.spt.co.uk/about-us/who-we-are/documents/finance 

(c) Any person interested may inspect the unaudited accounts and supporting information, 
free of charge, and may take copies or extracts from them, free of charge. 

(d) Any person interested may object to the unaudited accounts or to any part thereof by: 

• sending their objection in writing, stating the grounds for the objection, no later than 12 
July 2024 to the auditor Fiona Mitchell-Knight FCA, Audit Director, Audit Scotland, 4th 
Floor, South Suite, The Athenaeum Building, 8 Nelson Mandela Place, Glasgow, G2 
1BT; and 

• sending a copy of that objection and statement to the Treasurer, Strathclyde 
Concessionary Travel Scheme Joint Committee, 131 St.Vincent Street, Glasgow, G2 
5JF. 

(e) Any person objecting to the unaudited accounts may ask to appear before the auditor, 
either in person or by appointing a representative, to put the case in relation to their 
objection. 

 
 
 
Lesley Aird, Treasurer 
Strathclyde Concessionary Travel Scheme Joint Committee 
131 St.Vincent Street 
Glasgow 
G2 5JF 
 
6 June 2024 


